
 

 

 

 

 

March 11, 2022 

 

His Excellency, António Guterres 

Secretary-General 

United Nations 

 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 

Re: Communication on Engagement 

The Nigerian Economic Summit Group (NESG) and the UN Global Compact have had a formal 

partnership through a Memorandum of Understanding since 2007. Through this 

collaboration, the NESG has hosted the secretariat for the Global Compact Local Network of 

Nigeria since 2007 till date. In serving as the Secretariat, NESG has been advocating and 

implementing the 10 principles of the UN Global Compact in respect to human rights, labour, 

environment and anti-corruption both as an individual organization and as part of the Local 

Network in Nigeria. 

Also, the NESG is commitment to the work and efforts of the UN Global Compact through its 

research and advocacy efforts that permeates through engagements with the public and 

private sector as well as academia and civil society. 

NESG through the Local Network and the UN Global Compact work together regularly being 

mindful of the fact that the two organisations share similar values and objectives aimed at 

promoting sustainability and positive impact. The Group therefore remains committed to the 

UN Global Compact and looks forward to continuing and enhancing our collaboration. 

Kindly find attached our Communication on Engagement as part of NESG’s 2020 Annual 

Report and the Snapshot of our activities in 2021.  

 

For: The Nigerian Economic Summit Group  

“Laoye Jaiyeola 

Chief Executive Officer 

 


